
 

 

 

 

NOVEMBER 11, 2012 

2:00 P.M. 

1200 Rte 25A, Stony Brook, NY 

 

The Long Island Museum is holding a Doo Wop and Classic Cars event on Sunday, 

November 11 at the Carriage Museum and Visitor Center parking lot.  They will be 

highlighting cars from our chapter at the event.  The Doo Wop group The Clusters 

will also be performing hits from the 1950s. 

We need to let them know how many Studebakers to expect for the show.  We 

were last featured there in March 2011 at their grand reopening event, and it was 

great fun. 

Please contact Frank Sammon no later than October 30th if you will be bringing 

your Studebaker to the event.  We will need the car count so that the museum 

can set up appropriate parking for the cars. 

 

Call Frank at (631) 348-7681 or cell (631) 258-8826 no later than 

October 30th!  Please indicate what car you will be bringing.  Hope to 

see you there! 

CALLING ALL 

CARS! 

WE’RE IN THE 

SPOTLIGHT! 


